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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Lavelle Perin 
Monday, February 01, 2016 11:52 AM
Rep. Shelley Hughes
Fuel Tax

For heaven's sake!  Eight cents a gallon for the new fuel tax?  If I drove into Anchorage 5 days a week and it was 100 
miles round trip, and my vehicle gets 15 miles per gallon, it would cost me $2.67 a week additional.  With the wildly 
fluctuating gas prices over the the past several years, I assure you, we wouldn't notice it at all. You have to stop making 
the governor look bad and work with him in reasonable ways, This one is very reasonable ‐ go with it! 
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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

G Piehl 
Thursday, January 28, 2016 4:51 PM 
Kimberly Swiantek
Rep. Shelley Hughes
HB 249

I support raising the fuel taxes and implementing an electronic submitting penalty. They haven't gone up for 
many years and would prefer the new revenues generated go to road maintenance/construction. 

Thanks for your efforts in managing our great state! 

Garrett Piehl 
Palmer, AK 
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Neil McArthur 
Monday, February 01, 2016 3:33 PM Rep. 
Shelley Hughes
HB 249

Hon. Rep. Hughes, 

Doubling the motor fuel tax is a good start. Is that sufficient to cover the expenses it was originally intended to 
pay? Is it comparable, when adjusted for inflation, to the cost of Alaska's motor fuel tax when originally 
imposed? 

If no to either of above, increase it more please. 

Thank you, 

(Charles) Neil McArthur, Homer area 
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